
If you are interested or would like more information please contact:
Melani Soto, Undergraduate Research Coordinator (msoto@projects.sdsu.edu) or

Ariane Kelly, Service Learning Coordinator (agrubb@projects.sdsu.edu)

Interested in giving back to your community?
The Pre-College Institute at SDSU is organizing a

 STEM Exploration Day on Friday, March 22nd, 
for 150 low-income middle school students.

We are looking for student 
organizations to participate by 

conducting engaging 
(hands-on) STEM activities 

or laboratory tours.

  


